We're Off to The Tsongas Industrial History Center...



January 6, 2025

Dear Fourth Grade Families,

The fourth grade will be traveling to the Tsongas Industrial History Center in Lowell, MA on Wednesday, January 22, 2025. We will be attending the Yankees and Immigrants program which will enrich the social studies concepts that we will be learning about this year. Not only will we be learning about how and why people came to Lowell during the Industrial Revolution but also, we will have the opportunity to become history detectives to explore and investigate historical items and participate in a reenactment to learn about the people who came to Lowell.

Students will need to dress comfortably for the weather. Please have your child wear comfortable walking shoes. The trip has both indoor and short outdoor components, so please make sure your child is dressed appropriately prior to them coming to school. A winter coat, hat, and gloves or mittens are strongly recommended. We will be moving from different areas of the museum, some may be warmer than others. In addition, students will need to bring a packed peanut and tree nut-free morning snack and lunch with a drink or order a lunch from the cafeteria using the attached form. Lunches should be packed in a handled bag; disposable bags are encouraged as it is less for your child to carry and keep track of after lunch. For safety sake, please refrain from packing glass containers or carbonated beverages.

We are also looking for several parent chaperones. If you have a current CORI form on file in the office, are free on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 from 8:30 a.m.-2:15 p.m., and would like to come spend the day with us, please let us know. If we have more chaperones than we are allowed, we will pull names from a hat to be fair to all.

Please complete, sign, and return the attached permission slip no later than Friday, January 17, 2025. Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

The Fourth Grade Teachers